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NOV 211985

License No. 44-18388-01
Docket No. 030-14984
Control No. 104536,

Institute for Medical Research of Bennington
ATTN: Peter Lalley

Director
110 Hospital Drive
Bennington, Vermont 05201

Gentlemen:

This is in reference to your letter dated October 15, 1985 requesting an
amendment to License Number 44-18388-01. We are requesting that you submit
a comprehensive application which is complete in itself and without references
to previously submitted information, describing your present radiation safety
program. This information should include a detailed description of the
instruction that will be provided to authorized users, technicians, and.

ancillary personnel. You should include in this description how you will,

determine a person's understanding of the training received. We are request-'

ing this information because you, have experienced a complete turnover in"

personnel (authorized users), have appointed a new radiation safety officer,
and have essentially a new program. Enclosed is a copy of Regulatory Guide
10.7 for your consultation.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply in
duplicate to my attention at the Region I office and refer to Mail Control

$ No. 104536.

Sincerely,

Original Signea BYt;

i
John E. Glenn

John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
> Nuclear Materials Safety Section B

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

' Enclosure:
1. Regulatory Guide 10.7
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